
 
 

Town of Maple Creek Wastewater Treatment Grant Announced 
 

March 26th, 2019 
 
Her Worship the Mayor of Maple Creek Ms. Michelle McKenzie, and Councillors Ellaine 
Hawrylak & Cara Teichroeb, were among those assembled at the Saskatchewan Legislative 
Building in Regina today for the announcement by the Honourable Ralph Goodale, Minister of 
Public Safety and Emergency Preparedness, on behalf of the Honourable François-Philippe 
Champagne, Minister of Infrastructure and Communities, and the Honourable Warren Kaeding, 
Minister of Government Relations, that the Town of Maple Creek was one of eight 
Saskatchewan communities to have been approved for infrastructure funding under the “New 
Building Canada Fund’s Provincial-Territorial Infrastructure Component – National & Regional 
Projects” program. 
 
Through this program the Town of Maple Creek will receive $3,960,000.00 from the 
governments of Canada & Saskatchewan for critical wastewater treatment upgrades at the Town 
of Maple Creek lagoon. 
 
“Modern water and wastewater infrastructure is essential to safeguarding the well-being of 
Canadian families and building the Canada we want for tomorrow. Our government has ramped 
up new investments in Saskatchewan communities’ water and wastewater systems that will help 
protect the environment, keep people healthy, and bolster economic growth.” - The Honourable 
Ralph Goodale, Minister of Public Safety and Emergency Preparedness, on behalf of the 
Honourable François-Philippe Champagne, Minister of Infrastructure and Communities. 
 
“The Government of Saskatchewan is proud to be investing more than $27.3 million toward 
these important water and wastewater infrastructure projects that strengthen our communities for 
the future, protect our environment and help keep our great province strong.” - The Honourable 
Warren Kaeding, Minister of Government Relations for Saskatchewan. 
 
“It is a fantastic day for the Town of Maple Creek.  It is great to have programs like this in place, 
and we would like to thank both levels of government for this funding.  Without infrastructure 
funding programs like this, the Town of Maple Creek would never have been able to afford the 
necessary upgrades required for the treatment of our local wastewater.” – Her Worship the 
Mayor of Maple Creek Ms. Michelle McKenzie. 
 
For more information please follow this link: 
https://www.canada.ca/en/office-infrastructure/news/2019/03/investing-in-water-and-
wastewater-infrastructure-to-strengthen-saskatchewan-communities0.html 
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